

The Eastern and Midland Regional Assembly has prepared a draft Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy for the Eastern and Midland Region.

To ensure wider public engagement, a copy of the draft RSES and public notice are on display at 
the planning counter for members of the public to inspect during office hours, from Monday 5th November 2018.    Dun Láoghaire County Hall, Opening Hours 10.00 am. – 4.00pm. and in 
Dundrum Public Offices between 9.30-12.30 – 1.30 -4.30 (Monday to Thursday) Friday – 4.00 pm

The period of display will be from the 5th November 2018 to 23rd January 2019 inclusive.

A member of the public may make a written submission or observation in relation to the Draft Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy for the Eastern and Midland Region. 
Online: www.emra.ie/rses
Email: rses@emra.ie
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